
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Revised Permit Fees 
November 23, 2009 

 
   

 
     This Notice is issued by the authority granted to the 
Building Code Official as detailed in Subtitle 4, Section 4-352, 
Prince George's County Building Code.  
 
     Effective immediately, a new permit Fees Schedule has been 
instituted at the Permits Center in the Permits and Review Group 
of the Department of Environmental Resources.  The permit fees 
for work performed in connection with the Building Codes shall 
be applied in accordance with the Fees Schedule.   
 
     For additional information or any questions regarding this 
Notice, please contact Mr. Harvey Middleton, Supervisor, 
Building-Structural Review, at (301) 883-5855. 
 
 
 
 
                                   __________________________ 
       George S. Nicol, P.E. 
                                   Acting Associate Director 
                                   Permits and Review Group 
                                    


